
 

Welcome to my first weekly news!  

 

 This week in Year 5 we have been: 

 Using descriptive writing to describe settings 

 Using persuasive techniques to advertise for a hero to help defeat Grendel  

 Identifying prime numbers, square numbers and cubed numbers in our maths lessons 

 Programming a character game using Scratch 

 Learning about how to keep healthy and how food is advertised in the media 

 

Next week we will be: 

 Creating wanted posters for Grendel 

 Writing a character profile for Beowolf 

 Writing a recount of events from Beowolf to his father 

 Multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000 

 In our afternoon lessons we will be learning about Anglo-Saxon village life and designing 

Anglo-Saxon outfits 

 

 

Homework: 

Maths  

The children will have a times table test on Thursday 16th November. They have a note in their 

Reading Record to show which ones they will be tested on.  

 

The children have been given a paper based activity which consolidates their knowledge gained 

in prime numbers and square numbers. 

 

 

Spellings  

The children have been set new spellings today to learn for a spelling test on Friday 17th  

November. 

  

 

 

Miss Baker and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


